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"With pride in our past, and faith in our future." 
Website: tijerasnm.gov

50TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION

I would like to take a moment to thank the Village staff and the
Governing Body for their efforts in organizing the Village’s 50th
Anniversary Celebration, which we held on Saturday, July 26th.

The event turned out better than any of us could have hoped for. I
would like to extend my thanks to the vendors, performers, current
and former Village officials, and special guests from the agencies
and organizations we work with. The Celebration wouldn’t have
been possible without you. 

Most importantly, I would like to express my sincere gratitude to
our residents, friends, and neighbors who attended the event. You
are the reason for all that we do!

In case you missed it, on the following page you’ll find a collage of
photos that capture some of the highlights of the Celebration. 

Looking forward to the fall, we are excited for our final two Park
and View showings of the year: Vivo this month and Ghostbusters
in October. I highly encourage you to follow the Village on social
media (Facebook, Twitter, or Instagram) to stay up to date on the
latest news. Please also feel free to call 505-313-1801 to speak
with our Clerk’s Office. Our staff is always happy to keep our
residents informed of ongoing events. 

Mayor Jake Bruton
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50TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION (PHOTOS)
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Councilor Matt Armenta, Mayor Pro Tempore

The New Mexico Municipal League held its 66th Annual
Conference from August 29th through September 1st in
Farmington. Grant Writer/Administrator Shaline Lopez attended on
behalf of the Village to gain valuable information about issues
related to local government. The following is a report from Shaline
about her experience:
 
“The annual  conference took place at the Farmington Civic Center,
the area was spacious, with beautiful landscaping with a
wonderful water feature in the central plaza. 

Day one was divided among several subsection meetings in which
I attended the Clerk’s and Finance Officers Association. The
meeting was hosted by Rebecca Martinez, Clerk for Rio Rancho.
Discussion was held regarding the changes to the Inspection of
Public Records Act and how it effects clerks around New Mexico. 

Day two began with Mayor Duckett of Farmington welcoming all
attendees to the town. Mayor Duckett and City Manager Rob
Mayes presented the “Farmington Story”. They detailed the
expansion of economic development in Farmington and the town’s
goal to become a tourist  hub. Aside from economic development,
the team in Farmington met with residents to hear about their
goals for the town. The creation of a strategic plan, divided across
several departments of the town, helped focus projects to develop
infrastructure and recreational facilities.  Although the plan is still
in progress, it is truly inspiring to see the work a community and a
staff can achieve when on the same page. 

The final session of the event was hosted by Shannon Norris-
Parish, an NMSU professor, regarding changing our perspective on
disagreement and keeping oneself open to learning and new
opportunities. There were a lot of interesting conversations that
and I really look forward to sharing the information with the staff
and Governing Body.” 

NMML 66TH ANNUAL CONFERENCE 
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Deputy Clerk Michael Limon

Village Hall Hours:
8:00 am - 5:00 pm, Monday-Friday 

Phone: (505) 281-1220

MVD Hours:
8:30 am - 4:00 pm, Monday-Friday

Phone: (505) 281-3774 
(If someone does not answer your call

please leave a voicemail and we will
reach out to you.)

For urgent Village business outside of
normal operating hours, contact
Village Clerk Nicolas Kennedy:

(505) 553-3246

For urgent water/wastewater issues
outside of normal operating hours,
contact Utility Administrator Sonya

Apodaca:
(505) 221-4805

Bernalillo County Fire & Rescue Non-
Emergency Line: (505) 468-1310

 In case of emergency call 911

On Saturday, September 30th The Village of Tijeras Park and View
is presenting the film Vivo! Parking begins at 6:30 PM and  the film
will start at sundown. 

As we enter the fall seasons the movies will tend to start earlier,
so please be sure to plan ahead when attending. Tickets can be
purchased online at: https://www.tijerasnm.gov/park-and-view/

Vivo is about a music-loving kinkajou who embarks on the journey
of a lifetime to fulfill his destiny and deliver a love song for an old
friend.

Sony Pictures Animation's first-ever musical adventure, featuring
all-new original songs from Lin-Manuel Miranda, will take
audiences on an epic adventure to gorgeous and vibrant locations
never before seen in animation.

For this month’s showing, Simply Delicious Food Truck will be on
site for your snacking/dinner needs. Thank you to Simply Delicious
Food Truck for partnering with us!

PARK & VIEW PRESENTS: VIVO
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